
 

 

 

DOUGLAS COUNTY REPUBLICAN CENTRAL COMMITTEE 
506 SE Jackson St, Roseburg, OR 97470 

Declaration 003 – Support Lawsuits to Challenge Measure 114 

Measure 114 narrowly passed in Oregon during the November 2022 election.  This measure limits the purchase and 

ownership of firearms, which goes into effect December 8, 2022. 

Lawsuits challenging the Constitutionality of the measure have been filed by Oregon Firearms Federation, Mark Fritz, 

Grayguns, Inc, G4 Archery, Second Amendment Foundation, Firearms Policy Coalition, Katerina B. Eyre, Tim Freeman, 

Mazama Sporting Goods, National Shooting Sports Foundation, and Oregon State Shooting Association. 

Now therefore, it is hereby declared that: 

the Douglas County Republican Central Committee’s Executive Board demands adherence to the Constitution of the 

United States of America.  We the People have the right to bear arms and that right shall not be infringed.   

Furthermore, we applaud and support these initial lawsuits.  We support our County Commissioner Tim Freeman for 

joining the legal action against Measure 114. 

Declared in Roseburg, Oregon, this 3rd day of December, 2022. 

 


